
            Minutes from the January 4, 2021 IHE POA Meeting 

The meeting was called to order by the POA president Chuck Styers at 7:09 pm. 
Other POA board members present were Lena Rosas and Beverly Maloy. Marty 
Gonzales, Grace Dorsey, and Lorraine Surber were absent. For the first time in 
several years a quorum was not reached. 

Minutes:  Minutes from the December 7, 2020 meeting were approved as read by 
Beverly Maloy. 

Treasurer’s report: Was sent via e-mail and was reviewed by all present. A 
question was raised concerning the amount of Christmas Lighting Contest of 
$170.00. The amounts should have been one $50.00, two $25.00, and two $10.00 
prize amounts equaling $120.00. The treasurer will be asked about the amount. 

ACC report: Was submitted by e-mail from Vicky Rainwater and was reviewed by 
all present. 

Old business: The distribution of the prize checks was reviewed. Chuck Styers 
picked up the prize signs which are in need of repainting. Beverly Maloy has 
volunteered to repaint the signs and will get them from Chuck. 

New business: Luis Rosas has suggestions for formulating a plan for the ACC. He 
will draw up the plan and submit it to the ACC board and the POA board at the 
next meeting. 

The next meeting of the IHE POA will be February 1, 2021 at 7:00 pm at the 
pavilion. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:58 pm 
by the POA president Chuck Styers. 

Respectfully submitted, Beverly Maloy, secretary. 


